Freedom of Information Act 2000 – parking payment provider  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

Who is your current cashless parking payment provider and who is the back office software provider (nsl/capita etc.)

Answer: We have no cashless parking systems within Leicester City Council
Also when does the current cashless parking payment provider expire?

Not applicable

If and when will the tender for cashless parking solutions be live?

Currently looking to tender around Autumn / Winter 2016 for our Parking System but no decision on cashless has yet been made

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

